
 
  
 

 
 
 

VIRGINIA RAILWAY EXPRESS 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

A CONTRACT IN RESPONSE TO IFB NO. 020-019  
 

FOR 
 

CONSTRUCTION OF QUANTICO STATION IMPROVEMENTS        
 

ISSUED 
 

September 18, 2020 
 
 
 
 
In response to the subject solicitation, Virginia Railway Express intends to award a 
Contract to ARCHER WESTERN CONSTRUCTION, LLC. 
 

 
If you have any questions, contact: 
 
Kristin Nutter 
Manager of Purchasing and Contract Administration  
 
Direct Telephone/Facsimile No.: (703) 838-5441 
Main Telephone No.: (703) 684-1001       
Email: knutter@vre.org 
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